
 

The Lord’s Day •••• January 14, 2024 



 

Sunday Morning Worship Service — 9:30 AM Sunday Morning Worship Service — 10:15 AM 

Church Family Gathering — 6:00 PM 

Our Sunday evening gatherings are purposefully different from our Sunday morning 
services. Typically, they are less formal, highlight evidences of grace in the 

church family, include corporate prayer, and focus on 

equipping members for the work of the ministry.  

 
No Church Family Gathering 

Our Sunday morning services are planned to encourage our church family and 
facilitate joyfully-sober meditation and worship focused on the character of God, 

the Gospel of Jesus Christ, and the ministry of the Holy Spirit. 

 

Welcome 

How Firm a Foundation — #364 

Bow the Knee — Screen 

Reading of Scripture—Psalm 35:19-28 

Prayer for Our Missionary Partners 

Before the Throne of God Above — #187 

(3 year old through 6th Grade children will be dismissed.) 

Announcements & Offering 

Ministry in Music — Steve Twedell 

Pastoral Prayer 

 

Message 

Repent and Be Baptized (Acts 2:38) 

Pastor Randy Vawter 

 

Hymn of Consecration — The Church’s One Foundation 

Postlude  

Making Disciples of Jesus Christ for the Glory of God 



 

Announcements 

THIS EVENING. There will be no church 
family gathering this evening. 

ANNUAL REPORTS—Board & Committee 
chairmen, please turn in your 2023 reports 
by Sunday, January 21. You may email 
them to pilchard@betheden.org or leave 
them at the counter inside the church office. 

MEN’S RETREAT—A The Men’s Retreat 
has been postponed until March 15-16. 
Mark the date and watch for details. 

SERVICE—The funeral service for Debbie 
Lee will be Saturday, January 27, at 10:00 
AM at Beth Eden. A meal will follow. 

GIVING ENVELOPES. New giving enve-
lopes are now available in the pew racks 
and at the Connect Desk itemizing the 
new options for giving to our Missionary & 
Ministry Partnerships. If you want to con-
tinue to use your booklets of envelopes, 
please use one of the new envelopes as a 
guide and write your categories on the 
envelope. Please note that any giving 
marked “Faith Promise” will be considered 
“All BEBC Missionaries & Ministries”. 

WORD 2024 will be starting up Thursday, 
January 25. We are a group of like-minded 
women who seek to encourage and bless 
each other as we apply biblical principles to 
our lives, each focusing on her own self-
chosen Word for the year. It is open to wom-
en of any age or stage of life. We will meet 
via Zoom four times during the year. For 
more information see JoEllen Dibble or Suzy 
Efaw or feel free to call Roberta Moser.  

PASTORS' THANK YOU—We were blown 
away by the generosity of your Christmas 
love offering for us. In a year that so many 
are struggling to make ends meet, your sac-
rificial kindness felt even more loving. We 
both love you all and love serving you. We 
are thankful for God's leading us to Beth 
Eden at this time and look forward to a won-
derful year ahead! Thanks again!  

2024 BIBLE READING SCHEDULES—
Each year Faith Baptist Bible College pub-
lishes a schedule to read through the Bible 
in a year. The 2024 edition is available at 
the Connect Desk. 

Today (10:15 AM)—Worship Service 

Today—No Donut & Coffee Fellowship 

Today—No Sunday School 

Today—No Church Family Gathering 

Mon.-Thu. (9 AM-4 PM)—Church Office Open 

Tue. (7:00 PM)—Deacons Meeting 

Wed. (6:30 PM)—Awana & Youth Ministry 

Wed. (6:30 PM)—Adult Bible Study 

Thu. (7:00 PM)—Women’s Bible Fellowship 

 

Jan. 21—The Lord’s Supper 

Jan. 21—Deaconess Meeting 

Jan. 23—Stewardship-Finance Meeting 

Jan. 27—Debbie Lee Service 

Feb. 2-3—Rental Camp 

Feb. 6-13—Rental Camp 

Feb. 16-18—Rental Camp 

Feb. 26-28—Tweakage 

Mar. 15-16—Men’s Retreat 

Jan. 29-Feb. 2—Spirit Week 

Feb. 2—Basketball Game & Senior Night 

Feb. 7—Mid-Quarter 

Feb. 16-19—Winter Break 

Feb. 22-24—Kansas Basketball Tournament 

COMMUNICATION CARD—Any time you 
need to share a prayer request or com-

municate with the office, feel free to use 

one of the “Church Communication Cards” 

located in the pews or by the offering box. 

You may drop them in the offering box. 

You can also submit communication digi-

tally at betheden.org/my-bebc.  

PRAYER CHAIN—Would you like to join a 
group of people who receive email prayer 

requests when special needs arise? If so, 

please circle “C” on a Communication card 

or contact the church office. Please be 

sure to include your email address. 

Church Calendar 

Camp Calendar 

School Calendar 



 

Guest Information 

THANK YOU FOR VISITING—We are 
so glad you chose to visit our church 

family today. Please take a few mo-

ments to complete a Connect Card 

which is located in the back of the pew 

in front of you. You may complete the 

card and leave it in the offering box in 

the Atrium or you can scan the QR 

code and submit it digitally. 

FOR CHILDREN —Three year old through 
6th Grade children who wish to attend Chil-

dren’s Church will be dismissed during 

the final congregational song. They may 

be picked up at the Bradford Chapel ei-

ther after the morning service or after 

Sunday school. 

WIRELESS SERVICE—Wireless service is 
available throughout the entire campus. 

Use “Beth Eden Guest” and the password 

“Wadsworth” for access. 

SMALL GROUPS—Adult Bible Fellow-
ships and Sunday School classes for 

children and youth meet each Sunday at 

11:15 AM. A list of classes and their loca-

tions is available at the Good Stuff table 

in the Atrium. 

Stewardship Report (1/7/24) 

Sunday Prayer Focus 

2600 Wadsworth Blvd. 

Wheat Ridge, CO 80033 

303-238-7711 

 

www.betheden.org 
Email: church@betheden.org 

Facebook: Beth Eden Baptist Church 

Instagram: bethedenbaptist 

Twitter: @bethedenbaptist 

Church of the Week 

Address lists for Missionaries, Students and 
Military are available at the Information Desk. 

Tri-City Baptist Church 
Westminster • Pastor Will Senn 


